Umlesh Kumar

From: noreply@bglcorp.com.au
Sent: Thursday, 1 June 2023 10:46 AM
Subject: SuperStream contribution is received

@) SimpleFund360

SuperStream
Update

We are pleased to advise that a SuperStream contribution message has been received from
Bingo Pty Ltd on 01/06/2023.

Your employer should have made a contribution to your nominated bank account with a
Payment Reference Number of QUICKSPR3489886140.

The message contains the following types of contribution to the LIFESTYLE CHANGE
SUPERANNUATION FUND.

« Employer Contribution : $1,067.79

If you have any questions, please reach out to the BGL Team at 1300 654 401 or log a
support ticket through Simple Fund 360.

Regards, The BGL Team
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